
We wish you 
MERRY
CHRISTMAS!

"And this is the sign: You shall find the babe 
wrapped in swaddling clothes, lying in a manger. 

And suddenly there was with the angel a 
multitude of the heavenly host praising God and 
saying, Glory to God in the highest, and on earth 

peace, good will toward men!"
Luke 2:12-14
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Women and girls have had some excellent 
opportunities to learn, fellowship, and take 
a rest together. We've held recently a 
women's retreat in Zalesie, on the topic of 
“Forgiveness in the God's manner,” and in 
Rivne we've learned how to gain wisdom 
from the Queen of Sheba.
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Women seek wisdom



Áëàãîâåñòèå ÷åðåç ôóòáîë

On November 11-12, at the 
same campsite in Zalesie was 
held a prayer seminar for the 
churches of our Association. 
Pastor Igor Plyva was 
teaching to pray as Apostle 
Paul had prayed. The next 
meeting is scheduled for 
March, 24-26, 2017. In 
December, our church is 
praying for the church 
“Source of Life” Zdolbunov.

Ñåìüÿ Áîíäàð÷óê

Church held a funeral for a man, who came to believe at 
the end of his life, and has gone into eternity saved. His 
wife faithfully served the unbelieving husband, who was 
totally unable neither move nor speak. She was praying 
and reading the Word of God on the regular basis with him 
– which is a great example of loyalty for the entire church.
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Follow the tracks of apostle Paul

God took our brother in Heaven



Brothers and sisters from 
the churches “Community of 
the Good Shepherd” (Rivne), 
and “Annunciation” (Sarny) 
attended the third 
missionary conference, 
which was hosted by the 
church “Light of the Gospel” 
in Kyiv. The guests of the 
conference were also able to 
visit the daughterly church 
in the village of Lyubartsi.

The Missionary Committee continues their preparation for 
the XXII Missionary Conference. We are praying for a safe 
trips of our guests. 

Ñëóæåíèå â Ïîëüøå 
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How do you partake in the Great Commission? 

Good News to all nations



http://hopetopeople.org/index.php/ru/
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 This newsletter was composed by: Tatiana Arterchuk, Anatoly Kitaykin.

BLESSINGS to you
    and see you
        NEXT TIME!

Mission of our church

Bowing reverently before the majesty of the sovereign Lord,
in full trust and obedience to His authoritative Word,
through biblical preaching and mentoring, we claim the God's kingdom 
among the nations by spreading the Gospel and raising mature disciples of Christ.


